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[bookmark: _GoBack][image: Image result for trophy clipart]Thank you for all your donations today and the fabulous Christmas outfits. You all looked amazing! Please do come along next Thursday at 2.30pm and support our Christmas Fayre. Raffle tickets will be on sale all next week and also during the fayre. We have over 50 amazing prizes. All Christmas bauble colouring entries must be submitted by 8.45am on Monday morning.Attendance Winners
Best Weekly:   		99.63%    Year 4
Whole School: 		97.04%
Yearly Attendance: 	95.26%

Best Bits of the Week
Early Years
Our Chatta and parents joining us.
Year 1
Having a fantastic go at writing our own wishing tales.
Year 2
Learning about the multiplication symbol.
Year 3
Learning our 8 times table song.
Year 4
Trying Anglo-Saxon bread made by members of our class.
Year 5
Making our Salvador melting clocks out of clay in topic.
Year 6
Using our knowledge of circuits to create working lanterns.




We have had quite of lot of children missing lessons this term due to dentist and doctor appointments. Please try if possible to make sure that your child’s appointments are outside of school hours. We appreciate that some appointments have to be made during the school day.
Key Events next week
Thursday : Christmas Fayre 2.30pm
Friday ; Christmas Assembly 9.30am – 
Friday : School closes at 3.15pm and opens again on Monday 7th Jan 2019
For a full calendar, please see the school’s website



School Vision: A unique, dynamic and diverse environment where children are encouraged to achieve their true potential.
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